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From: Dr. DeSanzo [desanzochiroyahoo.com}
Sent: Tuesday, August26, 2014 12:17 PM
To: ST, RegulatoryCounsel 211111 AUG 29 AM II: 1411
Subject: Asynchronous chiropractic ce credits

To whom it may concern

I am writing this message to urge that we be afforded the same privileges as other health care professionals and
be allowed to continue to fulfill our ce credits fully in an asynchronous environment. The financial burden of
travel expenses and office closures is great. There is also issues with geographical distances for most
chiropractors which is also a major burden.

Thank you for your time and consideration.

Chris DeSanzo, DC

Sent from my iPhone
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